Email Newsletter Archive

Last Modified on 04/22/2025 8:11 am CDT

Online Services sends out an email newsletter with the latest news, tips, and other helpful information about using the online tools offered by Lone Star College. For your convenience, we link to the most recent issues below. To see some of these topics in action, <u>watch our video</u> <u>newsletter (https://vtac.lonestar.edu/help/the-online-update)</u>.

You and your colleagues are doing creative things with D2L, and we would love to showcase some of those ideas. Please email Eddie.Brega@lonestar.edu () with ways you are incorporating D2L into your online, hybrid, or face-to-face course.

Digital Digest Archive: (https://lsc.short.gy/dd-news-apr25)

• April 2025

(https://lsc.short.gy/dd-news-apr25)

- Simple Syllabus
- The New Quiz Experience
- Semester Wrap Reminders
- Al Chatbot in VTAC/VLAC
- · Course Tours Return
- D2L Course Purge in May
- Fusion Conference
- and more...

• <u>January 2025</u>

(https://lsc.short.gy/dd-news-jan25)

- · Automatic Zero Grading
- D2L Email Transition Complete
- Semester Start Reminders
- Al Detection Returns
- Design in the Evening
- Online Proctoring Options
- and more...
- November 2024 (https://lsc.short.gy/dd-news-nov24)
- August 2024 (https://lsc.short.gy/dd-news-aug24)

How are we doing? Please <u>take our survey (https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/6RQ7Y2M)</u> to let us know what you think of our newsletter.

